42nd Cape Verdean Recognition
Parade Volunteers Needed
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Raik or Shike

Celebrating Cape Verdean Independence & Culture

Volunteers are needed as Parade Monitors for our 42nd Cape
Verdean Recognition Parade on July 5, 2014.

Help us to keep the parade flowing! You will be helping us to
control the pace of parade groups. No experience is needed.
You must be able to walk at least 2 miles and sometimes at a
fast pace. A special parade t-shirt will be provided and we
will provide a dinner just for you at a later date.

Contact Diane Gomes at 508-944-7625 by June 27th if you are
interested.
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